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What You Might Want To Know About
; The Proposed Power Generation Facility
in Northern York Region

The communities of Northern York Region
are in critical need of electricity at times of
peak demand "

The Region is a priority area that requires special attention to assure

- ongoing reliability and security of electricity supply. The communities’
most urgent need is the supply of power during high-cost, high-demand
periods— especially hot windless summer days. The plant is expected
to operate less than 10% of the time or eight to nine hundred hours
a year.

The OPA is in the process of choosing a developer to design, own, and
operate a rapid response power generation facility in the area. Our
Request for Qualifications closed on March 28th. Currently, we are
reviewing the numerous submissions to determine a short-list of
qualified proponents. We expect to publish this short-list by the end
of April.




